
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

This week at WGPA … 
Term 4 – Monday 13 March 2023 

Dear families,  

Our value of love is our key focus this term, I am so proud to see this being 

demonstrated on a daily basis when I visit classrooms and on the playground. 

Children are engaged in their learning activities, I loved seeing the Year 4 

children making their own healthy pasta salad and the Year 2 children creating 

their own Robot’s from their novel this term- when I looked closely I could see 

the bluebird inside of the robot! 

The builders worked through the bad weather conditions last week, the steel 

structure for the new hall is due to arrive next week. I will update class dojo 

next week with new photographs so that you are able to see the progress.  

Parents evenings start this week and your child’s teacher is looking forward to 

sharing information on your child’s progress. The booking pages are live on 

Wisepay, if you have any logging issues, please contact the office or Mrs 

Douglas via Dojo, alternatively you can use the school email, 

office@wgpa.snmat.org.uk.  

Kind regards, 

Mrs Smyth 

 

 

 

Key diary dates: 

 

Friday 17 March 2023 

Red Nose Day  

Year 6 trip to National Space 

Centre 

 

Wednesday 22 March 2023 

Reception trip to Little Jack’s Farm 

 

Friday 24 March 2023 

KS2 Quick Stick Hockey Festival  

(by invitation only) 

 

Friday 31 March 2023 

Disco – timings to be confirmed 

Last day of Term 4 

 

 

Parents Evenings: 

Tuesday 14
th
 and Wednesday 22

nd
 

March- Infant Site (EYFS to Year 2) 

 

Wednesday 15
th
 and Tuesday 21

st
 

March- Junior Site (Year 3-Year 6) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEND Drop in: 

Tuesday 2.30pm (sites will 

alternate each week- this week 

will be on infant site) 

 

Café Drop in: 

Tuesday (alternate weeks 

throughout the term) 9-9.30am- 

with Mrs Mammatt (attendance 

and family liaison officer) and 

members of our pastoral team  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
On Friday we will be supporting this 

year’s Red Nose Day, we are asking 

children and staff to come into school 

dressed wearing something red for a 

voluntary contribution of £1.  
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